
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SEEKING A FULL-TIME MINISTER 
 

St. Andrews Community Presbyterian Church in Otahuhu is currently seeking a Nationally 
Ordained Minister to lead our multicultural congregation. If you are a dedicated servant of 
God with a strong desire to foster His ministry, we invite you to consider joining us. 
 
We are seeking someone with experience in pastoral care and church leadership to inspire 
spiritual growth in the congregation and encourage outreach to the community. 
 
We are a close-knit community committed to living our faith through love and service, 
providing a warm and welcoming church with a strong sense of fellowship.  
 
If you are interested in joining us to spread God's love and grace within our community, 
please get in touch with us. 
 
For a copy of our profile or to express interest, please email Rev. Maugapaia Ropeti-Iupeli 

at MSB@stand.org.nz. 


